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Committee Date:  October 31, 2012 
 
 
MOVED BY COUNCILLOR ……C. COLLINS.……….……………. 
 
 
Extension of Residential Protective Plumbing Subsidy Program  
 
That additional funding (estimated $1.5 million) to sustain the existing 
Residential Protective Plumbing Subsidy Program (3P) (Project 
ED5160960900) for the balance of 2012 be approved and funded 
firstly from the 2012 Rate Budget surplus and secondly, from the 
Water/Wastewater Reserves. 


